
FAQ n.19048

FAQs:
Airworthiness review, Part-M, Continuing Airworthiness, Regulations

Question:
Can an airworthiness review certificate (ARC)/recommendation be issued after an
airworthiness review with open findings?

Answer:
Neither an ARC nor a recommendation can be issued with open findings. Each finding requires
a corrective action before the issue of the ARC or recommendation. The corrective action
should be adequate to the open finding and it should be carried out and verified by the
airworthiness review staff (ARS) before the issue of the ARC/ recommendation.

Last updated:
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Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/et/faq/19048
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